St. Joseph School is looking for a full-time elementary teacher for the 2023-24 School Year. Candidates should be passionate about Catholic education, have high expectations for all students, be knowledgeable about teaching strategies, possess effective classroom management skills, be efficient with parent communication, and be an excellent role model for our school community.  

Applicants should have a bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education.  Please inquire by contacting St. Joseph School at 270-842-1235 or e-mail Rodney Schwartz, SJS Principal, at rschwartz@stjosephschoolbg.org 


